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Message from Mrs Lahive 
 

Ancora Imparo - I am still learning 

Happy Friday! 
Yet another exciting week at Riverside living out our core values… 
 

Be Kind 
Our Year 4 Tag Rugby team flew the Riverside flag of Respect at Birkenhead Park when they were awarded 
as ‘Champion Team’ for teamwork and respect! For more details, see the sports section below. 
 

Be Safe - Eco News 
We’re in the final countdown for Beat the Streets so get out there and scan those cards. 
Our Willows Eco Warriors have selected Kingfishers and Ravens to help save our planet by recycling 
batteries to stop tons of batteries ending up on landfill sites. 
 

Be a Great Learner 
The Seedlings have been colour matching and catching fish in their slime pond Click here. 
The Otter class enjoyed a fabulous fun packed day at Vale Park and New Brighton beach. They 
even bumped into one of their favourite book characters – Julia Donaldson’s stick man. 
Click here. 
In preparation for our Jubilee Jamboree, the Kingfishers have been creating Queen Elizabeth II 
family tree Click here. 
Well done to our Bluebell class who have been working very hard this week with their very hard KS1 SATS 
quizzes. 
 

Readers of the future 
All the children have worked so hard to learn their sounds and to read them accurately in words. Their love of 
reading is just brilliant! Following the half term holiday, Y1 children will be showing how well they can read in 
the Phonic Screening Check. Please practice the real and nonsense words (in book bags) over the holidays to 
give them the best chance to pass! Click here. 
 

Writers of the future 
School Council met this week and decided who they would like to invite to our Jubilee Jamboree next week. 
HRH and all our British Heroes were firm favourites, as well as members of the local community.  
We used our best handwriting for these special invites. 
As I mentioned in last week’s Newsletter, we are having a big push on Spelling and will be bringing their new 
spelling books home from Monday. Check out the ways that we are learning our spelling to keep them in our 
long-term memory. 

 

Talkers of the future 
Our Seedlings and Acorns continue their quest to learn Nursery rhymes for our jubilee. This week they shared 
Once I Caught a Fish Alive with Mrs Webb - one of our school governors. 
 

We are scientists at Riverside for sure 
The Lark children enjoyed an inspiring talk by Mr Fox about being an electrician. What a bright spark! Click 
here 
The Stem club were creating Bug Hotels using technology Click here 
The Adders used UV beads for their Science investigations – look what they discovered Click here. 
 

Sports News 
Well done to the Year 4 Tag Rugby Team who had a great tournament at Birkenhead Park Rugby Club on 
Tuesday. They were undefeated and finished in second place, but were then awarded ‘Champion Team’ for 
teamwork and respect – this was voted for by the other teams, which made it even more special. In true 
Riverside style, they then sang their ‘Respect’ song in front of everyone! Congratulations to Beau, Archie, Jake, 
Frankie, Annabelle, Kelly, Louis and Michael. 
 

Communication 
We have our new noticeboards at all our different entry points around school as some of you have expressed 
that sometimes you miss the weekly newsletter. We hope these help keep you in the know! 
 

Mrs Lahive  
   

https://twitter.com/RPS_Seedlings/status/1526891366781014018?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Otters/status/1526965380178132993?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Kingfishers/status/1526886529469120518?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Bluebells/status/1527645187580772352?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Larks/status/1526925883910627328?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Larks/status/1526925883910627328?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Adders/status/1527308470629740548?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Adders/status/1527309104439754752?s=20&t=bQ3kmfNDRfTXHgyGhQGVtw


5 Stars of the week  
 

 

Our 5 Star learners 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

5 Star Celebration 

Attendance 
The race for the first Mr. Potato Head party is on! 

Congratulations Larks & Kingfishers! 
 

Seedlings: 2 Pieces Adders: 8 Pieces 

Acorns:  Larks: 12 Pieces 

Otters: 9 Pieces Ravens: 6 Pieces 

Conkers 1 Piece Kingfishers: 12 Pieces 

Bluebells 9 Pieces Brambles  
  Willows  

Aiming for 100% everyday! 

Dates for your diary 
Jubilee Jamboree coffee mornings/afternoons: 

Join us for our termly coffee mornings/afternoons and celebrate the Platinum Jubilee 

of Her Majesty the Queen, followed by the chance to talk to your child’s teacher with 

some refreshments. 

All sessions will be in the hall except for Nursery and Seedlings, who will have their 

sessions in the classrooms. 

Please enter via the hall door through the gate on Brighton Street, not through the 

main office. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have moved the Bluebells coffee morning to the 

following week. 

 

Seedlings Frankie F 

Acorns: Dylan P 

Otters:      Alfie M 

Conkers: Darcy S 

Bluebells: Charlie F & Sophia O 

Adders: Amelia P 

Larks: Michael J 

Ravens: Oscar W 

Kingfishers: Ava B-S 

Brambles: Adam E 

Willows: TJ Rice 

Seedlings: 
09/06/22 11am – 11:30am 

09/06/22 2:30pm – 3:00pm 

 
Brambles: 07/06/22 2pm – 3pm 

Acorns: 
09/06/22 11am – 11:30am 

09/06/22 2:30pm – 3:00pm 

 
Adders: 08/06/22 09:10am– 10:10am 

Otters: 07/06/22 10:30am – 11:30am  Larks: 10/06/22 9:10am – 10:10am 

Conkers 08/06/22 2:00pm – 3:00pm  Ravens: 08/06/22 10:30am – 11:30am 

Bluebells 14/06/22 9:10am – 10:10am 

*NEW DATE* 

 Kingfishers: 09/06/22 9:10am – 10:10am 



 
 

 


